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Dear Committee members: 

 

This bill proposes to levy a tax on tires.Funds go to ODOT. Funds then go not to 

roads but strange undefined, non-specific NGOs, mass transit, (that probably 70% of 

Oregonians have not access to) and "environmental  clean up". It's a scam on 

Oregon citizens. A very big NO on this bill or any like it.WE are sick of paying more 

taxes that really do not help anyone except state employees. 

William Howell 

La Grande 


